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From: henkinp@earthlink.net

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 3:20 PM

To: Vargas, Nora (BOS); Fletcher, Nathan (BOS); Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; Lawson-
Remer, Terra

Cc: FGG, Public Comment

Subject: [External] AMENDMENTS TO THE [SO CALLED] COMPENSATION ORDINANCE

(Please include with agenda item 11)

Hi Supervisors,

The hiring of foreign Deputy sheriffs and Peace Officers is not right and should be
rejected. It

. May cause an international incident

« May result in due process issues because Foreign hires may think 'guilty until
proven innocent' rather than 'innocent until proven guilty’

« If the officer commits a crime, it may be harder to prosecute, especially if
deputy flees to another country, which would subject you to more legal fees
and personal liability.

« It will be harder to do a background check, translate foreign learning or legal
standards into Calif. standards (such as education levels)

o Documents like a Birth & Marriage cert. and Schools or Work History may be
harder to find.

« A Foreign Deputy should have more than an '8 hour shift' experience of life in
this State.

You are in charge of this County. What that kook Newsom does is his business.
Don't let his actions ruin our County. Please remove Peace Officers from Admin.
Code section 81. And by the way, should we ever go to war with, say, Mexico, this
would definitely be treason.

Walk softly but carry a big stick.

And shame on you for burying an item concerning police hiring and foreign relations
in the consent calendar and in an item labelled 'compensation ordinance.’



Regards,
Paul Henkin

henkinp@earthlink.net



